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Comments: Extension Request - Cibola Forest Plan

 

 

Hello,

 

Given the level of concern by the community at-large over the vast amount of land being considered for

wilderness designation in the Cibola National Forest, I believe it would be in the best interest of all parties to

extend the inventory phase of the process through July 2015.

 

The extension will allow the community to gather, organize, validate, and format information in order to meet the

needs of the forest service. Please consider granting the extension as requested.

 

 

Regards,

Jeremy Liska

Grants, NM

 


